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7 November 2019 
 

 

 

Dear Parents and carers 
 
Following our letter sent out earlier this week, we are pleased to inform you that the Microsoft 
Notebooks have now been delivered and can be collected on Friday 8 November between 8am – 
3pm, or Monday 11 November between 8am – 4pm. 
 
As a gesture of goodwill FreedomTech have agreed to waive the first monthly payment on all 
ordered devices. This includes all payment terms, i.e. 36 months, 24 months, 12 months (cash 
payments will receive the equivalent of the 12 month contract). 
 
If you are unable to collect the device in person, please let us know and we can arrange a time that is 
convenient for you, or alternatively, if you would like your child to collect the device, please 
complete the attached form and return to us as soon as possible. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

 
  

Ms Andress 

Co-headteacher, Beal High School 

 

 

 

  

Mr Bray 

Co-headteacher, Beal High School     
 


